Susan Salm

Tidioute Community Charter School
Box 151

Tidioute, PA 16351

Dear Sir;

The Tidioute Community Charter School (TCCS) is scheduled to open in August, 2005. TCCS
is seeking an existing school nutrition program to manage our nutrition program.

Sandi Sauder from the Pennsylvania Department of Education, Bureau of Budget and Fiscal

Management — Division of Food and Nutrition has advised TCCS that we can consider either of
two options:

1. Become a site under a managing school district, or
2. Become a satellite under a managing school district.

At present, TCCS anticipates an enrollment of 200+ students, with approximately 83% of those
students eligible for the Title 1 program. TCCS’s primary objectives are to deliver a nutritious
appealing meal plan to our prospective students and staff. It is also our desire that the meal
preparation will take place in our building with local staff.

We would like to ascertain if your school district would be interested in managing this program
as a site or satellite program. If you are interested or desire more information, please contact:

Susan Salm

TCCS

Box 151

Tidioute, PA 16351
814-484- 3550

Thank you for any consideration you may give this opportunity.

Sincerely yours

Joon ol

Susan Salm



